
 

 
Chief Executive Officer Position to be Advertised 
 
Yesterday in its closed Meeting, Council resolved to advertise the position of Chief Executive 

Officer. The current CEO, Tim Tamlin has a contract until 24 June 2019. 

 

Mayor of South Gippsland Shire Council, Cr Don Hill, spoke about the Council’s decision to 

open the position up to the market. 

 

“When Tim arrived the organisation was in a bit of a mess. 

 

“Several CEOs had come and gone in a short period of time and South Gippsland Shire 

Council was not well regarded. 

 

“Mr Tamlin has done an excellent job getting the administration and finances into good 

shape. 

 

“At this stage though, Council is looking at a change in direction. As a result the Council has 

decided to advertise the position to test the market. We would, of course, welcome an 

application from Mr Tamlin. 

 

“It could take anything up to six months to decide on a CEO for the period beyond 24 June.  

 

“Given Mr Tamlin’s record, this was not a decision that the Council has taken lightly. As 

always, we have to make decisions based on what we consider best for the future of South 

Gippsland,” Cr Hill concluded. 
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